Information for clients of German “Tafel” (Food Bank)
1. We are a private organization, not a public or a state institution. 

We are senior citizens, who are willing to help people in need.
This is voluntary work and we do not earn any money, but finance everything ourselves or through donations.

2. In our free time we collect foodstuffs which the supermarkets and bakeries, etc. are not able to sell. We spend a lot of time in arranging these foodstuffs for you with great care.
3. We cannot hand out more food than we get from the shops. 

The quantity differs from week to week and this is why you sometimes get more and sometimes less.

4. The food that you receive is meant to help you save money which you then can spend on other things. The food that you get from us is additional. As we only have limited foodstuffs you cannot expect to get enough to cover your whole needs.

5. Please, be satisfied with what we are able to give you. It is pointless to demand more as we have plenty of other clients who are in the same situation.

6. We try to distribute the food as fairly as possible. When we have, for example, too little yogurt, only the children receive it.

7. We are friendly, polite and respectful to all our clients.

We expect this from you too.

8. Please, do not discuss matters with our ladies at the distribution counter. They do their best to make sure that all our clients are fairly treated.

9. Keep in mind that the work we do is voluntary. Therefore there is no legal claim on our help.

10. People who are not friendly and polite to our helpers will    unfortunately be excluded from the Tafel.

If you have any questions or complaints please contact only the managers of your local “Tafel”
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